Emergency Services Department
www harnett.org

Fire Marshal Division
1005 Edwards Brother Drive
Lillington, NC 2756
910-893-7580

Application for Tent/Canopy Permit

Application# ‘FMFqué qGUQL/ Date: 9 /1 9 /1 8
Campbell University INC

Applicant:
Billing Address: 255 Dr' MCKOy Rd
ciy BUiEs Creek sie NC 73, 27506

Contact Phone # (91 0)81 4'7331

180 WADE STEWAET CIR
NC ,, 27546
9 22 18

Location of Tent/Canopy:

¢ LILLINGTON
9 21,18

State

Set-up Date Completion Date

This application must be completed.and returned to Central Permitting, prior to the
issuance of the permit. A site inspection will be conducted to verify compliance. Please
allow (7) working days for processing. There will be a permit fee assessed for the tent(s).
Permit fees shall be paid after reviewed has been completed. The following items are
required to be submitted with this application:

1 Site plan showing location of tent/canopy on property and distance from
buildings.
2 Number of tents/canopies including dimensions of each and whether the tent will

be equipped with enclosed sides.
Proposed use of each tent/canopy.

isgemt certificpte fog each tent/canopy.
ZA Z 15 /8

plicant Signature Date
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To: Harnett County Fire Marshall

From: JasonS. Wangelin
Assistant Director Facilities Management
Campbell University, Inc.

Please be advised that we are installing a 20X40-tent canopy at the football Field house located at 180
Wade Stewart Cir Lillington NC on 9/21/18 for the use at the home football game on 9/22/18 . There
will be no cooking underneath the tent. This letter is in response as notification pursuant to North
Carolina Fire Code, Chapter 24 — 20.19 Requirement.

Sincerely:
Jason S. Wangelin



